
New affordable homes are coming to Hartley! 

Eight new affordable homes are being built in Cheyne Walk, Hartley on behalf of West Kent 

Housing Association.  The new homes will be provided for Shared Ownership and this is 

where a buyer purchases a share of the property between 10%-75% of the open market 

value and pays a subsidised rent on the unowned share. The buyer does not “share” their 

home!  

The new homes will be ready to move into in January 2025. 

Marketing of the four x 1 bedroom and four x 2 bedroom apartments will commence in 

September/October. West Kent Housing Association are inviting expressions of interest from 

interested buyers who have a local connection to Hartley Parish. Local connection means a 

buyer who has lived or worked in the Parish for at least the last year or has close family living 

in the Parish.  

Please contact the Sales Team at West Kent Housing Association at sales@wkha.org.uk or 

telephone 01732 749900 if you are interested.  
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